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Miami-Dade County Historic & Archeological Resources
Sustainability, Planning and Economic Enhancement

RE: TURKEY POINT POWER: McGregor Smith Ranger House potential
restoration project

Dear Ms. Kathleen Kauffman:

| want to take the time to thank you in advance for your attention to this very important project for
FPL-Turkey Point Power Station, to potentially restore our historic Ranger House. Please find the
following questions that with your response can help us progress with this vital project.

1. Upon your visit and tour of the facility, is the house portion of this project restorable to its
original structure?

2. What are the chronological steps that are needed to restore the Ranger House that you
would recommend?

3. What are the implications (if any) to restore this Ranger House for the Turkey Point Plant
(i.e. what would the Plant need to do to maintain the facility with regard to any regulatory
rules)?

4. First Proposal: Upon your visit and tour of the facility, option one (1): Restore the Ranger
House in place, in its original location and open up restricted access for the Plant and general
public.

5. Second Proposal: Upon your visit and tour of the facility, option two (2): relocate the
Ranger House and restore back to original structure for Plant and Public viewing.

| would appreciate if you could take the time to respond back to the above questions or any
concerns in writing, as | will need to formalize your responses to my Senior Management here at
the plant.

Very truly yours,

Bob Bertelson
Land Utilization
Turkey Point Nuclear





